
The City of Richmond invites your input on the future renewal of the

Steveston Community Park Playground
The planning process for the future renewal of this popular 
playground is in its early stages and we want to hear from 
you. A series of three progressing open houses will lead to the 
development of a preferred concept plan for Council approval. 
Please share your ideas with us.

Open House Phase 1: March 26, 10 a.m. to 2 p.m. 
at the Steveston Community Centre, 4111 Moncton Street

The focus will be on gathering input from the community about 
the condition of the existing playground and identifying the 
community’s needs, ideas and feedback to use towards the 
development of concept options.

Open House Phase 2: May (date and location to be confirmed)
Concept options will be presented for community feedback.

Open House Phase 3: July 1, Steveston Village, as part of the Steveston Salmon Festival
The Preferred Concept Plan will be presented.

Attend one or more of the drop-in style public open house for one-on-one interaction with City staff, to review display boards, 
participate in hands-on activities and complete the survey.

Bring your kids: There will be activities for children to share their ideas about what they would like to see in a new playground.
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Visit www.LetsTalkRichmond.ca from March 26 to midnight, Sunday, July 15, 2016 for the open house 
information, to learn more about the process, review project updates and complete the survey.

For more information, contact the Parks Department at 644-244-1208 or visit  
www.richmond.ca/parksprojects

www.richmond.ca 


